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Para (TM) Powder

For fleas and ticks

CONTAINS CARBARYL INSECTICIDE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: Carbaryl 5.0%

REGISTRATION NO. 17679 P.C.P. ACT

140 g

Distributed by 
BAYVET Division 
Chemagro Limited 
Etobicoke, Ontario 

M9W 1G6

HAVER (R)

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

The control of Brown Dog Ticks on dogs in kennels and other areas
is becoming more and more difficult.

PARA (TM) POWDER for Fleas and Ticks has been developed to aid in
the control of Brown Dog Ticks on dogs and premises.  It is also
very effective against fleas on dogs and cats.

For Control of Ticks and Fleas on Dogs and Cats: Dust powder
liberally over the animal and rub thoroughly into the skin.  Be
sure to apply also to the feet, between toes and on the legs. 
Comb out dead ticks a few hours after treatment.

PARA (TM) POWDER may also be used to dust mother cats.  Repeat at
weekly intervals if needed.

For Kennels, Dog Houses and Sleeping Pads: Dust in and around
sleeping quarters and other areas where ticks and fleas may hide.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed or inhaled.  Avoid breathing dust and contact with
skin.  Wash thoroughly after using.

Sensitive cats may exhibit temporary and non-harmful salivation. 
Minimize treatment of eyes or face.  Do not use on nursing
puppies or on kittens less than 8 weeks of age.  Do not continue
treatment if skin or nasal irritation develops.  Do not treat
eyes, face or scrotum.  Do not use on sick animals.  Do not use
on animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  For use on
pregnant animals consult a veterinarian.

FIRST AID: In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately. 
If in eyes - flush with water for 5-10 minutes and obtain medical
attention.  If on skin - wash affected area thoroughly with soap
and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Carbaryl is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  NOTE TO PHYSICIAN: Atropine is antidotal.

STORAGE & DISPOSAL: Avoid storage near feed or food products. 
Dispose of empty containers with household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
of the label and subject thereto the buyer assumes any risk to
persons or property arising out of the use or handling and
accepts the product on these conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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